
 

 

Newsletter:  02 22 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
Covid 19 – Information for parents 
Devon Public Health have put together a website aimed at 
residents which brings together all the relevant public links 
to information about Coronavirus.  
https://www.devonnewscentre.info/coronavirus-advice-from
-public-health-england/  
 
FACEBOOK PAGE: 

School staff use our Bratton Fleming Facebook page as a 
regular way to communicate information, messages, trip, 
visits etc. to parents, carers and friends of Bratton Fleming 
school. We often share messages and photos. Please 
regularly check the Facebook page as we find more people 
check Facebook than they do the website. If we have to 
close for bad weather, this is a place we would announce 
what is happening with the school. 

Many thanks for your support 

Notices 

Year 3/4 Residential to Skern Lodge 
Please drop your child off at Skern Lodge on Wednesday 
18th March at 10.15am with a PACKED LUNCH.  
 
Please pick your child up on Friday 20th March at 3pm.  
 
No electronics are permitted; the only exception is cameras 
although not encouraged.  
 
Children may bring some biscuits/cakes if they wish; please 
hand these to staff when you arrive and they will be shared 
out during the daytime & evenings.  
 
Any medication that needs to be administered during the 
residential, needs to be given to staff on arrival, along with 
the completed medication form.  
 
If any contact details, medical or dietary needs have 
changed since you filled out the SE03 form in September, 
please let us know.  
 
Spending money must be in a wallet or sealed bag/
envelope (alternatively you can pay for any souvenirs over 
the phone prior to the trip.   
 
Also, a reminder that the last instalment should have now 
been paid.  
 
Reception - We are really sorry we have not been able to 
fully set up all parent Tapestry accounts yet due to a 
number of parents not returning the permission forms. 
Thank you to all the parents who have returned them. If 
you have not returned your slip, please can you do so by 
Monday  

Parent Conferences will be held on Monday 9th and 
Tuesday 10th March for Class Lyn and Caen. Please book 
your appointment on the booking form outside the school 
office. 

Class Bray’s parent conferences will be held on 
Wednesday 18th March, please sign up on the booking 
form in Class Bray. 

Certificates  

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Alex Tucker, Lily Wyatt-Kemp,                  

Ezme Illingworth, Teddy Bowles,                

Jack Gridley, Ivy Mortimer, Vinnie Sutton 

Well done to you all we are very proud of you.  

Happy Birthday! 

Corey Reed 

 Tyler McKeown 

Notices 
Prostate Cancer UK House Group Day 
Similar to previous years, on Friday 13th 
March we will be having a Creative House 
Group Day. As Nick Butter will be visiting us 
for the final time the following Monday, the 
proceeds from the day will going to his chosen 
charity, Prostate Cancer UK. The children will 
be taking part in a range of physical activities, 
including the Prostate Cancer UK Mile around 
the field. Also, for a donation of £1.00, if they 
wish, children may come into school dressed 
as a famous sportsman/woman. YOUR CHILD 
WILL NEED TO BE IN SUITABLE CLOTHES 
FOR PHYSICAL ACTIVITY and WILL NEED 
PLENTY TO DRINK! 
Prostate Cancer UK pin badges will be on sale 
for £2 on the day.  

Nick Butter Visit 
On Monday 16th March, Nick Butter 
(marathon man) will be visiting the school for 
the final time. He will be talking to the children 
in assembly at 9.15am, about his adventures. 
Parents are more than welcome to attend if 
they would like to hear some of his inspiring 
stories.  

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

28th February 2020 

01598 710337 

brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

https://www.devonnewscentre.info/coronavirus-advice-from-public-health-england/
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 Dates for your Diary 

 

17th - 21st February 2020 Half Term 

9th to 13th March   Parent Conference week 

10th March 2020   NSPCC visit  for KS1 & 2, Yr. 5&6 Workshop 

16th March 2020   Nick Butter to visit 

18th to 20th March 2020  Year 3&4 Residential to Skern Lodge 

27th March 2020   Last day of term 

14th April 2020   Summer Term begins 

FRIDAY 8
th

 MAY 2020  Spring Bank Holiday 

11th to 15th May 2020  KS2 Sats week 

18th to 22nd May 2020  KS1 Sats week 

        25th to 29th May 2020 Half Term 

10th June 2020    Sports Day PM 

8th to 12th  June 2020  Year 1 Phonics Check 

8th to 26th June 2020  Year 4 Multiplication Check 

17th July 2020    Last Day of term 



PRE-SCHOOL 
This week at Pre-School we have been celebrating Wales and St Patrick’s Day by looking at the Welsh 
flag, colouring in and painting daffodils. The children also enjoyed measuring out the ingredients and    
making pancakes, they were yummy! We have been using our whiteboards to draw our families and     
making yummy snacks in our home corner. Outside we have been running around in the wind and some of 
our friends decided it was easier to let the wind push us along. 
We are open Monday to Friday between 8am and 5pm.  We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr olds 
can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We also offer the 30-hour free childcare entitlement where you 
can access an additional 15 hours funding a week. We are an approved setting to accept 2-year-old     
funding for 2 year olds. For further information, or if you would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 
01598 710019. We look forward to welcoming you and your family. 
 
Messy Church this Sunday 1st. March at 3.45pm at St Peters Church, Bratton Fleming. If you    
haven't been before why not give it a try? 
 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
Some serious concentration faces with the threading as well as lots of mess made with our new sparkling 
play dough.  The boys loved the donated trucks and diggers that were given to us this week. 
 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and  
toddlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along. For 
further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
 

Our P.T.A  
Please find attached information about Club 59, a hard copy of the letter has also been given to your child 
today. 
Club 59 

Congratulations to Sarah Brown and Paula Kellaway, the latest winners of Club 59!  Please consider 

playing along - it costs £1 per week, and we’re running in 20 week blocks simply to make it easier to 

organise and collect payment.  

If you have yet to pay please drop the money off in a marked envelope to the office. If you’d like a number, 

please let Jenny Baker (Henry and Leo’s Mum) know or return the slip (with your payment) from the letter 

which is being sent home with your child. 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

After School Film Night 

Thursday 26th March 

£2 per child (includes squash and popcorn) 
Details to follow. 
 
Easter Egg Hunt 
Friday 10th April (Good Friday) 
3.00-5.00pm at BF Sports Club 
Details to follow. 
 
Donations 
Some of the supermarkets are selling boxed Easter Eggs for only £1 so If you would like to get ahead of 
the game, we would be very grateful for any donations of Easter Eggs for the Easter Egg Hunt! Please drop 
them into the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
Krazy Kat's Kitchen is open every Friday 5pm-9pm Bar meals available eat in or takeaway, also Happy 
Hour from 5-7pm 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 
Saturday 7th March - Six Nations Rugby - England v Wales Bar open 4.30pm 
Saturday 14th March - Six Nations Rugby - Italy v England Bar open 4.30pm 
 
Saturday 21st March - Bratton 6 Hour Time Challenge 10am-4pm raising funds for London Marathon: 
The Children's Society        £12 per adult    £7 per under 16   Solo or team entries accepted. How many 
miles can you run in 6 hours? 0.5mile or 1.5mile laps to choose from.  Pre-Register via EVENTBRITE or 
register on the day.  Shower and changing facilities available, BAR & FOOD will be served in the Sports 
Club from midday. 
 
Saturday 28th March - The Garden Club Playing Live from 9pm 
 
Saturday 2nd May - Soulcraft "with special guest Jon Gilles on Sax" playing live from 9pm 
 
Saturday 13th June - KARAOKE Night with Devon Pro DJ 8pm-late 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table   
Tennis, Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-11pm 
Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting 
activities are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £10 
per adult, £5 per junior (under 16s) Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further         
information pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's     
birthday parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
FRIDAY KLUB - open again tomorrow night (28th February) 6pm-8pm for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop 
available we are based at the bottom end of the Sports Club car park.  further dates are:  13th March & 
27th March. 
 
BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP -  we meet regularly during term time on a Thursday evening 
7.30pm-9pm. Subjects are variable, please contact Louise 
on 07758077089 email: brattonflemingartgroup@gmail.com for up to date information.  £7 a session with 
no obligation to attend weekly.  You can find us at the end of the Sports Club car park in the Kabin.  
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